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The City of Bonita Springs enacts curfew for Bonita Beach.  

 

Bonita Springs, October 10, 2024 – The City of Bonita Springs enacts a curfew for the Bonita 
Beach. Until further notice from the City, all persons in the Bonita Beach area, including Little 
Hickory Island and Big Hickory Island, are prohibited from being abroad in vehicles or on foot 
between the hours of 10:00pm and 7:00 am. Residents may still access their homes. Crews began 
working this morning to clear the roadway. Clean up will take time.  
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Crews began working this morning to clear the roadway. Clean up will take time. For more 
information, visit www.cityofbonitasprings.org.  
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